
Wholesale / Distribution, Online Opportunities

Established for 18 years, this import, distribution and
wholesale business has developed a reputation for good
quality imported leather products, distributed throughout NZ
via boutique women s fashion outlets together with large
specialist outlets such as 'office Max and Office Products
Depot. 

Contributing to sales is an on-line website offering a broad
range of products to the general public. Potential exists for
this to be refreshed and adapted to gain further traction.

The Vendors have secured exclusive agencies with their
international suppliers while also developing their own in-
house brands across a range of products. 2019 T/O -
$376,000, Owners Cash surplus - $42,000. Current Stock levels
$164,000 (approx.) Staff Nos - 1.5.

This would be an ideal addition to a current
import/distribution business looking to gain access to a new
distribution network including the corporate sector via Office
Max and OPD. Alternatively, someone wanting to make a start
in this sector with exclusive international agencies and
widespread distribution outlets ready to go.

Price SOLD
Ref BBS2646

Agent Details

Neil Barker - 021 957 095

Office Details

Barker Business Brokerage
0064 9 448 1285

Sold



The current owners have managed this business alongside
another larger family business and is now surplus to
requirements. 

Asking Price: $215,000 (including stock of $165,000) Vendor
assistance to be negotiated with new owner.

If you are interested and would like more information about
this business, visit www.barkerbusiness.co.nz/BBS2646,
register your details and submit the online Confidentiality
Agreement. Once Michael receives your expression of interest
he will be in touch. 

*Source of information - Supplied by the Business Owner.
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